
 

 

 

 
 
 
January 24, 2013     
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary   
Regarding: 2014 Cost of Service Rate Application 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,   
 
As set out in the Board ‘s letter issued on December 11, 2012 regarding Applications for 
2014 Electricity Rates, Cooperative Hydro Embrun is listed as a distributor scheduled to 
file for rebased rates in 2014.  
 
Cooperative Hydro Embrun confirms its intent to file for rates effective January 1, 2014 
using the current 3rd Generation IR. As such Cooperative Hydro Embrun will be 
submitting its application on April 26, 2013.  
 
Yours truly,      

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
General Manager,  
Cooperative Hydro Embrun Inc,  
821 rue Notre-Dame 
Suite 200 
Embrun, ON 
K0A 1W1 
Tel : 613-443-5110 

 

 


